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The 45th Summit of the Pacific Islands Forum in Palau from concluded on 1st August. During this summit a Forum
Communiqué was adopted, with very positive implications for the NCD Response in the Pacific Region, and a key
milestone in a longer term developing recognition of NCDs in the Region.

Leaders committed to support the Pacific Partnership for a Multi-sector Approach to Prevent and Control NCDs to be
launched at the Third Conference on Small Island Developing States in Samoa in September. 

Click here for more information on the Pacific Partnership for a Multi-sector Approach to Prevent and Control NCDs [1]

Click here to read the Forum Communiqué [2] 
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